
December 22, 2014 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #141353 

 INSTALL MIDBLOCK CROSSING ON 

 WEST ROSEDALE AVENUE AT A POINT 

 505 FEET WEST OF SOUTH CHASE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In conjunction with the Kinnickinnic River Trail Project there is a need to install a pedestrian 

crossing across West Rosedale Avenue between South Chase Avenue and South 5
th

 Court to 

improve safety for pedestrians crossing West Rosedale Avenue. Therefore, in an effort to create a 

safer crossing for pedestrians crossing West Rosedale Avenue we recommend the installation of the 

above traffic control device. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


